
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 29th April 2022 

What we have been learning this week…. 

· In English we wrote stories retelling Romeo’s adventures in The Shard. 
We have been thrilled to hear about children visiting The Shard! It has 
been wonderful to hear about them continuing their learning at home. 

· In maths we have started to introduce grouping as a pre-curser for mul-
tiplication. 

· In PSHE we have been dis-
cussing friendships and what 
makes a good friend. 

 

 

Just a few reminders… 

· Library day for year 1 has changed to Tuesdays. 

 

· PE days for year 1 have changed to Monday and Thursday. 

 

· Please find your child’s “show and tell” day on teams along with the guidance for what they 
should bring in  if they choose to. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Thank you—Miss Cano and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

Home Learning 

· Daily Reading– please try to read once a day at home and write in the reading  records. (refer to 
letter that went out earlier in the week) 

· Phonics homework—Please complete any tasks that need to be written in your small blue home-
work books. 

· Weekly maths seed lesson 
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